
San Juan Sledders Snowmobile Club

Bryan Meador

Hello fellow Sledders,

would have liked. But, we did spend a few days on the lake, and that makes my wife 
happy. So happy spouse happy house! So how was your summer? I hope you made a lot 
of memories. I know we did.

The club officers had quite a busy summer. We received our grant for $200,000 
from CPW. Thanks to Vice President Chris Hinds for writing the grant. Thanks to Kevin 
Walters for his assistance in the grant writing. We are now trying to sell our current 
groomer to help fund our brand-new Piston Bully PB100. If you know anyone looking to 
purchase a groomer, send them to our grooming Foreman, Travis Leonard.

The club officers met with the forest service at Purgatory resort. We walked a lot 
of trail and new routes. The club gave a strong recommendation to the forest service on 
what we think needs to happen before any more ski slope expansions happen. The park-
ing area there is costlier than the club could ever take on. Our hope is that the forest 
service has Purgatory hold up their end of the build.

We also drove over to the Barlow parking area expansion and walked that with 
that ranger district. We came up with a little different design, but we all think it will still 
accommodate the snowmobile community. Again, thank you Kevin Walters for writing 
and getting awarded a $57,000 grant.

Bar D night, if you were not there you missed out on a great night. We had over 
40 club members in attendance. It was good to see some old faces and meet some new 

See you on the mountain!  Bryan Meador
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Our October meeting will be at the La Plata Fairgrounds Octo-
ber 12th.  Dinner at 6, meeting at 6:30.  

We will have some SWAG available at the October meeting:  
stickers, beanies, short and long sleeve t-shirts, and a few caps.  
We still have most sizes available.  Show your club pride by 
sporting San Juan Sledders gear!  We will also have club radios 
for sale.  

The Denver Snowmobile Expo is happening this year!!!  The 
details can be found at Rocky Mountain Snowmobile Expo 
(cosnowmobileexpo.com) .  It will be Friday October 8th 4-9pm 
and Saturday October 9th 9am-7pm at the National Western 
Stock Show grounds. 

There has been a lot of volunteer hours this 
summer put in fixing our groomer, attending 
meetings at our snowmobile parking areas to 
work on the best snowmobile access, finaliz-
ing details of our new groomer purchase.  
Special shout out to the following members:  
Bryan Meador, Chris Hinds, Travis Leonard, 
Kevin Walters, Ken Hilfiker, Curt Larsen, and 
Dianne Larsen for your volunteer hours and 
expertise supporting our club! 

As always, please submit stories and pictures 
to a.dianne.larsen@gmail.com.   

Dianne Larsen 

CSA Quarterly Meeting Curt Larsen 

A major update to  the CSA website is planned to make it more user friendly and to have current and relevant material. 

A new report on the CSA website called the Snow Flake will replace the Snow Scoop and will publish club reports. 

 

Volunteer/charity reports need to be submitted to Rich Janko by the end of December.  

The raffle is coming again this year and expects to raise $40,000. 

CSA awards are being restarted this year.  Throughout the history of the awards they have  never all been filled before.  Lets try to 
get all awards filled this year. Forms will be up on the website. 

The Snow Show will be Oct 8,9 and the CSA quarterly meeting on the 10th. There will be special 50th CSA anniversary celebra-
tion including stickers and 200 beanies as well as Friday night entertainment. You can volunteer to work the event  for 2 hours 
and get a free entry ticket. There will be workshops and presentations.  The Sunday morning meeting is planned at the host hotel 
from 9 to 11. The hotel has not picked yet.  

There will be a grooming class. The dates will be published later. 

Right to ride. Looking for concerns to spend money on. 

Some clubs make a year end donation to right to ride or just CSA. 

at was 
$646 per year for a 10 year old cat . She is putting together a worksheet for insuring groomers that will be provided to the clubs 
once she has all of the details.  She is research deductables, and glass coverage as replacement windshields 
cost at least $7,000. 

The US Forest Service has acknowledged the efforts of motorized users for trail clearing. The motorized com-
munity is being used as a leader in volunteer work.

The SJS initiatives on parking lots were brought up several times. 

Only 10 clubs fulfilled all of their grooming contract hours last year.  

BRP is going to provide $5000 grants for projects, not grooming. $5,000. 

Cohvco is holding chainsaw classes, all scheduled for this year, let Curt Larsen know if you want one for next year. 

GMUG is opening new motorized trail without EA. 



 

 

  

 

Bar D Chuckwagon Event Great Memories! 
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April 13th 2021 Meeting Minutes Jennifer Hawn
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I. Call to Order

II. Roll Call / Introduction of Guests
III. Reading of Minutes

IV. Treasurers Report Dianne Larsen

V. Committee Reports

Club Rides

Equipment/Grooming/Truck To Do List Travis Leon-
ard & Kevin Walters

Membership Dianne Larsen

VII. Unfinished Business

Elections

Ride Chairperson

VIII. New Business

IX. Motion to Adjourn

Roger Pennington, Safety Instructor

Unfilled, Rides Chairperson

Ron Corkish, Search & Rescue Liaison

Dianne Larsen, Newsletter Editor

Chris Hinds & Ken Hilfiker, Website 
Administrator & Facebook Administrator

The October meeting will be 
at the La Plata Fairgrounds 
October 12th.  Dinner at 
6pm, meeting at 6:30pm. 

Meeting to discuss Barlow parking expansion

Meeting  to discuss bypass re-route at Purgatory



Business Members

San Juan Sledders Snowmobile Club Newsletter

- -

- -

- -

- -

- -

- -

- -

- -

- -

- -

- -

- -

- -

- -

- -

- -

- -

- -

- -

- -

Page 7



 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

  

  

  

  

   

     

 

  

  

  

  

     

   

  -  

  

 

To join or renew online, go to www.snowmobilecolo.com.   


